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From: "The Frosts" <j_frost@bellsouth.net>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 1/10/2007 2:30:57 PM
Subject: house on Kingston Pike

Mark: There is a zoning issue coming before  MPC soon on a house in the 4300 block of 
Kingston Pike.  Two guys want to put buy the house to live in and then put their business in it 
which is a beauty shop.  Kingston Pike is much too busy in that area with Western Plaza there 
and the Montesorri School.  We do not need another business right there.  And even more so,  
it is an encroachment on the neighborhood.  Kingston Pike is gradually being destroyed by 
businesses and churches.  Could we not try to keep more of our historic houses from being used 
for businessess?  Thank you for your consideration.

Judy Frost
735 Bluff Drive
Knoxville, Tn 37919
525-9267
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